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Marla Drury Memorial Scholarship Application

Dear Applicant and Parents, May 2023

Women’s Ministries at PCCT is delighted you have an interest in the Marla Drury Memorial Scholarship. Marla
was a long time member of PCCT who exemplified a warm, positive, and generous spirit while serving on many
church committees throughout her time here. Her passionate work and leadership with the Morristown Soup
Kitchen was her way of selflessly serving a community in need, and she fulfilled this duty with love, true
compassion, a fun spirit, and a big smile. This $1,000 scholarship will be awarded to any active church
member who is graduating from High School or any current college student who is involved in community
service and exemplifies the same generous, giving spirit to helping the community as Marla so graciously did.
Please give us as much information about yourself as you can, as this will help the committee to select this
year’s recipient. We ask that the completed application be returned to the Church office by May 28, 2023.
The decision of the committee will be awarded in June.

If you have any questions, please contact Kristin Winter, kristinwinter@yahoo.com.Please fill in the following
information:

Name:

Address:

Age: Level of school currently:

Email Address:

Parents Name:

Email Address:

Phone Number:

PCCT Member since:

Applicant Assigned Number

(For Women’s Ministries use only)



Community Service with which you have been involved:

How and why did you become involved?

What Impact has the Community Service you have been involved with made :




How this Scholarship can make a difference:

What other information about you would be helpful for us to know:




